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DIARY DATES – Term  1 
 
Week 5: 26/2/18 to 2/3/18 

 Wednesday – 400m run L1 & L2 

 Wednesday – Governing 
Council Open Night & BBQ 
5pm-7pm 

 Friday – Bizzy Bugs 

 Friday – Donut Van 

 Friday – 1500m & Fun Run L1 & 
L2 

 Friday – SRC Casual Day 
 
Week 6: 5/3/18 to 9/3/18 

 Monday – STUDENT FREE DAY 

 Tuesday – SSSSSA Swimming @ 
Adelaide Aquatics Centre 

 Thursday – Jnr School Assembly 
on the green @ 9am 

 Thursday – R-7 Performance 
“Get to know Asia” @ 2pm 

 Friday – JCS Sports Day 

 Friday – Story Time 
 
Week 7: 12/3/18 to 16/3/18 

 Monday – Adelaide Cup public 
holiday 

 Friday – Bizzy Bugs 

 Friday – Donut Van 

 Friday – St James School Sports 
Day on oval. 

 Friday – Buddy Reading 1.20pm 
to 1.40pm 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

PRINCIPAL’S NEWS  
 
It has been a busy last two weeks and there are several more activities to 
look forward to in the near future. 
 
During this time, we hosted our own Year 6-12 Swimming Carnival and 
participated in the MNSEC Carnival at Booleroo last Tuesday night. Events 
such as these have many benefits to the school community; the 
opportunity for students to demonstrate important life skills is one of 
these. While many students were rightfully acknowledged for excellent 
performances across the two carnivals, I was particularly impressed in the 
persistence that many students demonstrated. For some students who are 
inexperienced swimmers, just finishing events was their aim; the 
determination and resilience they showed in achieving their goal was 
outstanding. The manner in which all students supported each other to do 
their best and represented their school and house with pride, was also a 
highlight of both carnivals. 
 
Thankyou to Brad Channon and the Sports Committee for their hard work 
in ensuring both events were a success. The coordination of these 
activities, particularly early in the year, requires significant time and 
energy in the lead up. The success of both events is evidence of their 
thorough planning and preparation. 
 
Students have quickly changed their sporting focus to Sports Day. In PE 
lessons students have been practicing the various track and field events in 
readiness for next Friday (9th March), and trials to participate in events are 
now in full swing. If student participation and effort in the trials and 
practices is anything to go by, we should be expecting a highly successful 
Sports Day next week. 
 
As advertised in earlier newsletters, this coming Monday (5th March) is a 
Student Free Day. Our teaching staff will travel to Gladstone to collaborate 
with staff from other Upper Mid North Partnership sites in learning design 
and moderation activities. This day provides the opportunity for JCS staff 
to broaden their professional networks through working with colleagues 
to design improved learning programs and tasks in common learning areas 
and year levels. 
 
The Governing Council AGM was held last Monday night. Governing 
Council members for 2018 are: 
Dom Clark (Chairperson), Ben Joubert (Secretary), Donald Dunning 
(Treasurer), Ali Cooper, Barb Carr, Damon Crawford, Darren Robinson, 
Justin Voumard, Ken Campbell, Tracy Dewell, Anne Cooper, Justine 

SRC CASUAL DRESS DAY 
Friday 2nd March 2018 

Gold Coin Donation 
for SRC projects. 

Reminder this is also the 
1500m/Fun Run so please 

send your children with 
appropriate clothing & 

footwear. 
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Reynolds, Michelle Sanders & Michael Gaunt with Staff Reps Jess Hounsell, Helen Lehmann & Darren Woolford. 
I look forward to working with the elected members of the school’s Governing Council to continue to improve 
all aspects of the school’s operations and deliver improved educational outcomes for our young people. 
 
While these events have resulted in a busy few weeks, our major focus continues to be on quality teaching and 
learning in classrooms. Our Open Night tomorrow night (Wednesday 28th) presents an excellent opportunity for 
you to see firsthand the learning that your child has undertaken so far, and discuss your child’s progress with 
their teachers. The Open Night is hosted by our Governing Council and is also an opportunity to meet the 2018 
Council members. I look forward to seeing you there. 
 
Regards 
 
Michael Gaunt 
Principal 

 

R-6 NEWS 

 

We have a busy couple of weeks coming up! Don’t forget we have a Student Free Day coming up on Monday 5 

March. The teachers will be involved in training and professional development at Gladstone for the day. On 

Thursday 8 March there will be a performance (Get to Know Asia) in the stadium at 2pm for R-7 students. As 

Sports Day is on Friday 9 March, R-7 assembly will be on Thursday 8 March in the morning and Monday 12 

March is a public holiday. There will be parent/teacher/student interviews happening again this term. They are 

scheduled for Tuesday 3 April and Wednesday 4 April. More information is in today’s newsletter.  

 

SRC 

The R-6 Presidents have been announced for the year – congratulations to Aysha Woolford and David Theron. 

We wish them well in their new roles for the year.  

 

OPEN EVENING 

Open Evening is on TONIGHT – don’t forget! The R-7 classrooms will be open from 5pm until 630pm. A BBQ 

organised by Governing Council will be available from 6pm. See you tonight!  

 

SPORTS DAY 

This year Sports Day is being held on Friday 9 March (Friday before the long weekend). The format is changing 

to a day carnival; therefore the times are merely a guide for the R-5 Sports Day events. The Year 6 and Year 7 

students will compete in the Year 6-12 Sports Day – participating in a range of track and field events. I know the 

students have been training hard to do their best on the day! If you have any questions about the day, please 

don’t hesitate to ask. 

 

FUNDRAISING 

The Year 4-7 students are raising money to go toward the cost of their camp this year; the Year 4/5 students 

are going on a Zoo Snooze and the Year 6/7 students to Errappa Camp.  
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Please support the students by purchasing Billy G’s Gourmet Cookie Dough. If you would like a form you can 

collect one from the front office. All orders need to be in by Monday 5 March with delivery and collection of 

orders on Wednesday 21 March. Thank you for your support!  

 

Should you have any queries or issues, please do not hesitate to contact me at the school or via email 

jillian.hudson336@schools.sa.edu.au 

 

Jillian Hudson 
R-6 Coordinator 
 

1500m / FUN RUN & 800m EVENTS 
 
In the lead up to the JCS Sports Day the school will hold the annual 1500 m and Fun Run this Friday the 2nd of 
March (week 5). The first race will be the Year 6/7 girls starting at approximately 9:10 am. Races will continue 
through the age groups until the final race of the Open Boys. The whole school (R-12) will then participate in a 
Fun Run around the oval, where students will gain participation points for their Houses. We would love to see 
as many parents and community members come and support our 1500 m runners and stay for the Fun Run (or 
walk) before finishing at recess.  
 
The 800m event will be held on Tuesday 6th March in week 6, prior to the school’s annual Sports Day on Friday 

9th March. 
 
Darren Woolford 
JCS Sports Coordinator 

SCHOOL IMMUNISATION PROGRAM 2018 
      
Immunisation Providers will be visiting Jamestown Community School on Tuesday 10th of April 
2018 at 0900 to administer the following vaccines- 
All Year 8 students 

 Dose 1 of human papillomavirus vaccine, (Gardasil)  

 Dose 1 of the diphtheria, tetanus, and whooping cough vaccine (Boostrix) 
Year 11 & 12 students 
Dose 1 of Meningococcal B vaccine (Bexsero) - as per previous correspondence with SA Health & University of 
Adelaide 
All information regarding the vaccinations will be with the consent forms. 
It is important that students have breakfast on the day of immunisations. 
Any queries contact Dymph, Gladstone Health Centre ph: 86622158 or dymphna.catford@health.sa.gov.au 

 
FLEXIBUZZ 

Flexibuzz is the new Tiqbiz (rebranded name only). The App icon on your phone should have 

changed to the above icon. All the functions are the same as Tiqbiz. 

We currently have 55% of families using Flexibuzz for communication with the school. Parents are able to send 

in absence notes, which are received by the school as an email.  A calendar is set up on Flexibuzz, so reminders 

mailto:jillian.hudson336@schools.sa.edu.au
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are posted 24hours prior to the event happening. Emergency notices are also posted in Flexibuzz. In the past 

we have used the app to communicate bus changes, early closures due to floods, when landline phones were 

down at school, cancellations of events to name a few. 

The app is FREE to download. It is available from your app store on your phone. If you need any help installing 

the app or using it come into the front office and see Catharine. 

It would be great to use this app as our main emergency communication with parents.  
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CANTEEN ROSTER 2018 
 Week 5  Week 7 
   26/2 Sharon Millane   12/3 ADELAIDE CUP 
   27/2 Kerrie Morgan 13/3 Jessica Todd 
   28/2 Rob Gates 14/3 Natasha Hall 
     1/3 Phillipa Pycroft  15/3 Chelsea Fleetwood 
     2/3 Meagan Catford  16/3 Susanne Hogan 
Week 6  Week 8 
     5/3 STUDENT FREE DAY 19/3 Tammi Kitschke 
     6/3 Kerry Hams 20/3 MNSEC SPORTS DAY 
     7/3 Kylie Paskett 21/3 Lisa Hall 
     8/3 Stacey Goodes 22/3 Andrea Voumard 
     9/3 Louise Cadzow 23/3 Michelle Sanders 
Please note that all Canteen Rosters are now on FlexiBuzz 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

2018 JCS SPORTS DAY OVERVIEW 
DATE:-  Friday 9th of March, 2018 

TIME:- 9am to 3pm approximately 
Buses will run normally on the day. 

Students to check in with HG teachers upon 
arrival. 

First event is the whole house relay. 
Students will now work in 2 “rotation” 
groups each group is allocated 5 events 

including a break.
 

 

LIBRARY NEWS 
 
Scholastic Book Fair in the library. 
SCHOLASTIC Book Fair—Tuesday 20th March, Wednesday 21st March and Thursday 22nd March in the 
library. 
The Scholastic Book Fair is an opportunity to purchase reading material for your children or as gifts for others. A 
wide range of engaging and affordable books will be available that kids want to read. Please visit our Book Fair 
and be involved in shaping your child’s reading habits. Please also see the flyer your child should receive in 
week 7. 
Classes may visit from Monday to fill out wish lists to take home.  
Books for sale Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday 8.50am - 5.00pm. 
 
Beyond Basic Technology Skills Sessions with Charlotte. 
IPAD or Tablet instruction sessions for all Community Members 
Jamestown School Community Library 
Wednesdays in March, 7th, 14th, 21st & 28th. 
4.00pm – 5.00pm. 
$40.00 for all sessions or $12.50 for single session. 
Minimum of 6 bookings required to run the sessions so bookings are essential. 

CANTEEN FRUIT & VEG ROSTER 
Please provide donations of any produce that can either be frozen or put in the pantry. Items can be either left at the 
front office or taken directly to the canteen on a day that suits you during your rostered week.  
Week beginning: 

Mon 28th Feb Narelle Cootes, Jenny Couzner, Sam Wytkamp, Kristy Cradock. 
Mon 5th March Melinda Crawford, Rebecca Daly, Nicole Downing, Patsy Dunn. 
Mon 12th March Danielle Evans, Chelsea Fleetwood, Jessica Guthrie, Emma Haines, Lisa Hall. 
Mon 19th March Jessie Hammatt, Jonathon Hammond, Kerry Hams, Annette Hart, Megan Honan. 
THANKYOU 
We would like to thank all Parents who donate goods to the canteen and the Parents who volunteer their time in the 
canteen to help Julie out.  Thank you. 
Please note that all Canteen Rosters are now on FlexiBuzz 
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Topics include: Internet banking, Cyber safety, shopping online, downloading podcasts, using google maps, 
weather and alerts, Microsoft Office (word, excel, publisher etc), downloading music, avoiding scams, email, 
photo editing/printing etc. Please let us know of any particular topics of interest when you book. 
Free wifi, just bring your own device and itunes login and password. 
Contact Josie or Marie at the library for more information and to book 86642713. 

 

COMMUNITY NOTICES 

JAMESTOWN PETEROROUGH NETBALL CLUB 
 

Just a reminder that if you would like to play netball for the Jamestown Peterborough Netball Club in 2018, 
registrations close Friday March 16th 2018. 
 
This is for all Senior, Junior and Minis players.  
 
If you don’t register, you may not be able to play so keep those registrations coming!  
 

JPFNC 
 
Jamestown Peterborough Junior Colts football training begins Thursday 15th March, 2018 @ 4.30pm. Coach for 
2018 season is Shannon Jaeschke 0437909130 & Team Manager is Pete O’Dea 0437798559 

 

 

 

 
JCS SPORTS DAY HELPERS 

If you are able to volunteer your time to help 
at our Sports Day on Friday of week 6 
(9/3/18) please fill out this form and return 
to the front office. 
Name:      ………………………...… 
Phone Number:  …………………… 
R-12 JCS SPORTS DAY  -  Friday 9th March 

I am able to help with:- (    ) 

Setting up   (           ) 

Judging   (           ) 

Scoring/Recording  ( )  
 

CANTEEN JCS SPORTS DAY HELPERS 

If you are able to volunteer your time to help in the 
canteen during our Sports Day on Friday of Week 6 
(9/3/18) please fill out this form and return to the front 
office. 

Name:   ………….…………………..………………………………….….. 
Phone number:   ……………………………………………………….. 
I can help in the Canteen from:- 
   9.00am – 10.00am (     ) 2 required 
 10.00am – 11.00am (     ) 2 required 
 11.00am – 12.00am (     ) 2 required 
 12.00am –   1.00pm (     ) 2 required 
   1.00pm –   2.00pm (     ) 2 required 
   2.00pm -   3.00pm (     ) 2 required 
I can’t help in the canteen but I am willing to donate  
Details:……….…………………………...................................… 
…………………………………………………………………………..…….. 
………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 


